Firchow, Kevin

From: John Rolfsmeyer [1st john5.11@gmail.com]

Sent: Monday, April 19, 2010 5:20 PM

To: Firchow, Kevin

Subject: Re: Fence Agreement

Attachments: copy fenc agreement jpg; Regester of deeds rejection.jpg; Fence agreement #2.odt
Kevin,

Thank you for the heads up concerning the next plan commission meeting.

At this moment I DO NOT have an acceptable agreement with the owner of the Plan B property concerning a
permanent easement for access to the back of my property: (With out a permanent easement I stand to lose the
use and income from the second floor apartment at any time there is a change of ownership or change of mind
of the neighbor. I am not willing to risk that.)

1. The agreement states that I "accept the boundaries as found in the survey and will make no clam..." The
survey the city has on file with the current proposed sight plan shows my house 2 1/2 feet from the back corner
of the house to the lot line. When Chuck Chvala, Reco and I were out there with the survey crew we all saw the
distance was almost 3 feet .

2. For over 50 years there has been permanent, unbroken and unrestricted access to the back of my property by
walking on a sidewalk constructed on Plan B land adjacent to my property at the expense of my property owner
and because the fence is a permanent fixture and in the case of ownership change this agreement must still be
honored. It therefore must become a permanent easement so my tenants can move furniture to the second floor
from the back stairway. The current agreement can not be regestered without additional information,
corrections, and be reconfigured with: '

A. 3x3 space in the upper right comer.

B. Return address just under the 3x3 space

C.All ink must be black

D. Have a Parcel 1.D.

E. Have a legal description

F. Must be notarized

G. Have the name of the person who drafted it.

[ have redrafted this agreement as required above and offered to agree to the spacing of the fence from the lot
line and agreed not to contend for any property on the West of the lot line but at this time Chuck Chvala refuses
to allow a permanent recorded copy to be registered at the Register of Deeds Office.

Please fined attached: 1 The original draft.
2 The rejection from the Register of Deeds
3 The final draft fo be signed.

On Mon, Apr 19, 2010 at 11:41 AM, Firchow, Kevin <KFirchow{@cityofmadison.com> wrote:

John — I am assembling the materials for next Monday’s plan commission meeting. You had previously
indicated you had some materials you wanted to provide for their consideration. Please provide that as soon as
possible. Thank you.

Kevig Firchow, AICP

Planner, Planning Division
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